
Our Miss Gay USofA At Large, Bubblez, has done a phenomenal job of remaining visible, 
engaged, and kind, as many of you have experienced and shared.  Working with her has been 
an absolute joy, and we are blessed to have her as our national representative.  Thanks, 
Bubblez, for all you do!
 
As you know, the pageantry landscape is always changing, with new demands, ideas, As you know, the pageantry landscape is always changing, with new demands, ideas, 
interests, and o~erings always evolving.  Like most pageants, the contestant numbers at Miss 
Gay USofA at Large have not rebounded to their pre-pandemic levels, and one of the main 
reasons for that is the cost associated with being a promoter or a contestant.
 
To produce a more cost-e~ective and contestant-friendly Miss Gay USofA At Large 
national pageant for Bubblez' give-up in September 2024, 
we have made the following adjustments:we have made the following adjustments:
 
Preliminary competition nights will not be held. 
There will be no production on Wednesday, September 18, 2024.

Registration will take place following check-in time at the host hotel in 
Dallas, TX on Thursday, September 19, 2024. 

Interview will take place on the evening of Thursday, September 19, 2024 
following registration at the host hotel.following registration at the host hotel.

The Miss Gay USofA At Large STARS SHOW will take place 
Thursday September 19, 2024 at The Rose Room in Dallas, Texas at 10:00 p.m. 
Join us for a review of our FOREVERS and USofA Court from around the country!

The Miss Gay USofA At Large pageant will take place 
Friday, September 20, 2024 at The Rose Room at S4 in Dallas, Texas, honoring Bubbelz.  
The doors will open at 9:00, and the pageant will begin promptly at 10:00.  
All contestants will compete in Talent and Evening Gown during this one-night All contestants will compete in Talent and Evening Gown during this one-night 
pageant.  

Our next Miss Gay USofA At Large will be crowned Friday September 20, 2024.
 
 We hope that by making these adjustments we are able to respond to the needs of our  We hope that by making these adjustments we are able to respond to the needs of our 
contestants, promoters, fans, and family by reducing some stress and costs. Our pageant has a 
long history and strong roots; we are forever grateful for being able to carry this legacy on 
each year, and we hope to continue to have your support as we move forward.
 
If you are interested in becoming a promoter, we are o~ering NO FRANCHISE FEE when you If you are interested in becoming a promoter, we are o~ering NO FRANCHISE FEE when you 
join us to promote. For all questions, comments, or concerns, feel free to reach us directly via 
DM on Facebook or Instagram and by email at Hello@MissGayUSofAAtLarge.com.  
We hope to see you in Dallas in September!
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